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LETTERHEAD OF City University of Hong Kong

Feb 24, 1999

Mrs Eleanor Chow
Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Mrs Eleanor Chow,

Argument against Surrogacy

Thank you for inviting us to present our view to the Bills Committee on Human Reproductive
Technology Bill.  As stated in the presentation yesterday, our main objection to the bill is
that it does not prohibit all forms of surrogacy arrangement in Hong Kong.  As we are deeply
concerned about this moral issue, two of our relevant research papers are enclosed to further
explain our position.  We should therefore be very grateful if you could kindly circulate the
two papers among members of the Bills Committee and relevant government officials.

Best Regards,

Sincerely Yours,

Dr.  Chan Ho Mun
Assistant Professor
Dept of Public and Social Administration
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences

Dr Julia Tao
Dean
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences

Encl.


